
Hibiscus Coast Weet-Bix Kids TRYathlon  

Sunday 28th March 2021 

It’s not too late to register for the Weetbix TRYathlon. 

Manly Park, Whangaparaoa 

Early Bird Discount Closes: midnight on Sunday 7th March 2021 

Online Entry Closes: midnight on Thursday 18th March 2021 

Registration closes- Friday 26th March 2021 

 
We are committed to delivering a positive event experience for our 
TRYathlete’s and we have contingency plans in place if we are unable to safely 
hold an event due to COVID-19.  You will be notified by email of any changes 
to the event date or the event format. 
Refund options will be available in the unfortunate situation that we are unable 
to operate our normal TRYathlon event.  Alternative options to still participate 
in a great program, receive recognition and the ever popular shirts, medals 
and other participation kit will also be available. ​For our full refund policy ​click 
here. 

Entry is open to all 6 to 15 year olds. 
(Based on age on event day) 

Here are some instructions on how to register your child: 

1. Go to ​https://tryathlon.co.nz/ 
2. Click ‘ENTER NOW’ and choose 28 MAR 2020 - HIBISCUS COAST  
3. Fill in all your child’s details 
4. When entering your child’s school, you can click ‘SCHOOL GROUP’ as we have registered 

Wainui Primary School and can easily keep track of children that will be attending. You can 
also win cool prizes!  

5. Make your payment online 

Mrs Allen and Miss Goodyer will be the teachers attending. They will have a spot for Wainui School 
families to gather on the day. Keep an eye out for the school flags and gazebo. Feel free to bring 
some baking to share with your fellow Wainui School competitors.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://tryathlon.co.nz/eventcancellationpolicy/
https://tryathlon.co.nz/eventcancellationpolicy/
https://school.us8.list-manage.com/track/click?u=d521ba8e84e97af17772ef0e5&id=19a1c40f30&e=378aaf1d6c


 


